Reer Revier

Coral Camp for Big Kids 2020 Application
August 3rd-August 7th
Please have your child fill out the “camper question” portion of this application. Please have
them fill this out with a black or blue pen. Once completed, send it back to reefrelief@gmail.com
or mail it to P.O. Box 430, Key West, FL 33040 before June, 1st 2020. This packet does not
guarantee a spot in camp as space is very limited. Contact Reef Relief at reefrelief@gmail.com
if you have any questions!

Today's date:

Campers name:

Campers age (as of August 3, 2020):

Parent’s name:

Email address:

Mailing address:

Parent contact telephone:

Alternate contact telephone:

Camper Questions:
Have you previously participated in Coral Camp? (Circle one)
Yes No

If yes, how many sessions have you participated in?

Have you participated in any additional Reef Relief programs? (School field trips, clean ups,
etc.)

Briefly describe your experience with snorkeling and using a mask, snorkel, and fins:

Why do you want to attend camp and what do you hope to learn?
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Do you have experience camping? Are you comfortable with being away from home? Briefly
explain:

Do you have your own snorkel gear (not required)? Yes No

Teacher references:
Please give us the contact information for two teachers, administrators, or coaches that your
child has worked with in the past year.

1.) Name:
School:
Grade/subject:

Contact (phone number or e-mail):

2.) Name:
School:
Grade/subject:

Contact (phone number or e-mail):

| competed my application honestly and to the best of my ability.

(student signature)

(date)

This application does not guarantee a spot for Big Kids Camp. If you have attended Big Kids
Camp in the past, this also does not guarantee a spot. Space is very limited. We will get back to
you as soon as possible with a decision and additional information. We hope to offer more
spaces and sessions in the future but, with the uncertainty of COVID-19 closures, we are only
able to offer one session this year. Thank you for your patience and understanding!



